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SUBJECT

Dear Engr. Jardin:

Greetings!

This has reference to your email dated July 24, 2023 regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development

:auIACEMENI BUR

We are pleased to inform you that we have forwarded your request to the Department of 
Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) Region IV-B MIMAROPA for possible 
assistance on your request. You may directly coordinate with the said Office regarding your 
inquiry through the following contact details:

We appreciate your effort as well as your initiative to reach out to this Office, in order to seek 
assistance to build riprap on shores of Dos Palmas Island in Palawan as well as to protect trees 
and to prevent further erosion from incoming typhoon in the said area.

: REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE TO BUILD RIPRAP PROJECT 
ON SHORES OF DOS PALMAS ISLAND IN CENRO PALAWAN

ENGR. ROSSENIE JARDIN
Mechanical Engineer 
Dos Palmas Riprap Project 
0966-973-1886 
aelkami.raj@gmail.com

FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR., CESOIV
Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IV-B MIMAROPA
Address: 3rd fir., 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg.,

Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila 
Landline: (02) 7002-3114
Email: mimaroparegion @denr. gov .ph

Copy furn ished:
DENR ReSion /V-B MIMAROPA

ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO III
OIC- Assistant Secretary for Field Operations-
Westem Mindanao, and Director, in concurrent capacity

Republic of the Philippines enfip
Department of Environment and NaturarW’ 
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUR • 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezc i|j 
Tel. No.: (632) 8925-2141 / (632) 8927-478-' ‘ 
E-mail Address: fmb@denr.gov.ph Website
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Forest Management Bureau Mail - Fwd: Dos Palmas Riprap project « * •
7/25/23, 10:06 AM

.Tl-, OD Office of the Director <od@fmb.denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: Dos Palmas Riprap project

Mon, Jul 24, 2023 at 12:24 PM

I \

Good day, sir.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=48bf123465&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1772274490882415690&simpl=msg-f:1772274490882... 1/1

Rossenie Jardin <aelkami.raj@gmail.com>
To: "fmb@denr.gov.ph" <fmb@denr.gov.ph>

This area of the island is not intended to generate revenue; rather, its primary objective is to safeguard the trees and 
prevent further erosion.

We would like to request your prompt reaction to the matter as part of our preparations for the incoming typhoon this 
year.

May we know what documents we need to secure aside from the notification letter that we submitted in CENRO that 
requires your approval?

---------- Forwarded message----------
From: Rossenie Jardin <aelkami.raj@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jul 24, 2023 at 9:54 AM
Subject: Dos Palmas Riprap project
To: <r4brecords@emb.gov.ph>

I’m Engr. Rossenie Jardin from Dos Palmas Island Resort in Palawan is sending this email to request assistance with 
the current situation that we are experiencing. We notified CENRO Palawan of our intention to build riprap on the 
shores of Dos Palmas Island. This initiative aims to protect the trees that are falling one by one due to erosion caused 
by waves.(See attached photo)

Rossenie Jardin 
Mechanical Engineer 
09669731886

Thank you very much. 
Rossenie Jardin 
Mechanical Engineer 
09669731886
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